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Gamze Ergur

From: kelgazzah@isdb.org
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 1:40 PM
To: Robert Pasicko
Cc: Lejla Sadiku; Rawad Rizk; Gamze Ergur; mjawabreh@isdb.org; Lokman Hamkafalo; 

Abdelmajid Naciri (Consultant); Sahal Almarwai; Abdelhakim Yessouf; Mumtaz Tabassum
Subject: RE: UNDP Consultant payment*

Dear Robert 
We had an internal discussion yesterday where it was agreed to accept all deliverables under the service contract. 
Therefore, we will initiate the payment process immediately. 
Regards 
Khemais 
 
 
Khemais El Gazzah 
LEAD RESOURCE MOBILIZATION SPECIALIST | ISFD Director General 
Islamic Development Bank (IsDB) 
Tel: +966 (12) 6468885 
Email: KElGazzah@isdb.org 
8111, King Khalid St. Al Nuzlah Al Yamania Dist. Unit No. 1 
Jeddah 22332-2444, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 
www.isdb.org | Twitter | Facebook | Linked In 
  

 
From: Robert Pasicko <robert.pasicko@undp.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 2:03 PM 
To: Khemais El Gazzah <KElGazzah@isdb.org> 
Cc: Lejla Sadiku <lejla.sadiku@undp.org>; Rawad Rizk <rawad.rizk@undp.org>; Gamze Ergur <gamze.ergur@undp.org>; 
Mohamad Mustafa Jawabreh <MJawabreh@isdb.org>; Lokman Hamkafalo <LHamkafalo@isdb.org>; Abdelmajid Naciri 
(Consultant) <ANaciri@isdb.org>; Sahal Almarwai <sahal@isdb.org>; Abdelhakim Yessouf <AYessouf@isdb.org>; 
Mumtaz Tabassum <MTabassum@isdb.org> 
Subject: RE: UNDP Consultant payment* 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender , otherwise report this email as phishing 
 
Dear Khemais, 
 
Hope you are doing well! 
Wanted to check with you on the status of the last payment for AFAB – if you can tell us will it come before end of the 
year. 
As our Operations department is closing down with processing payments after December 23rd, we need to notify them in 
advance. 
Many thanks. 
Robert 
 


